
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM


The purpose of this memo is to submit Section 5 of our Design Document which 
includes the specifications of our final project. There are many placeholders throughout 
the document as we have not yet finished the final product.


Included in this part of the document is a description of the final solar robot 
charging station we came up with. It has an analysis of the cost in dollars and will include 
a cost in labor time once we finish the project. There are instructions on to how to 
maintain the station for future classes and instructions on how to implement the device.


We realize this is a placeholder and look forward to finishing the station and 
presenting it to Zane Middle School.
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